
The Embassy of Ireland in Nigeria is currently recruiting for a full-time position: 

Humanitarian Development Officer  

The Embassy is recruiting a permanent, full-time Humanitarian Development Officer to support, 
inform and shape the Embassy's humanitarian work. The position requires a deep knowledge of the 
region and humanitarian work, a high degree of professionalism, third level education, good oral and 
written communication in English and Hausa, good organisational skills, and the ability to be flexible 
as demands and priorities change. 

Full details are provided in the attached booklet (hyperlink). 

Interested applicants should request an application form by emailing: abujarecruitment@dfa.ie 

To apply for the position applicants must submit (i) a completed application form; (ii) their current 
Curriculum Vitae with a list of referees including current manager, to abujarecruitment@dfa.ie by 
12:00pm on September 10th 2018. 

By submitting information electronically, parties accept that data may not be fully secure 

Any personal information submitted to us will only be used for its intended purposes and will be 
destroyed when no longer needed. Any other processing or disclosure of personal data is not allowed 
other than in the exceptional circumstances provided for under the Data Protection Acts. 
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